
 

 

 
 

The Trestleboard  
Salinas Lodge #204  

Serving the greater Salinas area since 1869 
48 East San Joaquin St.  Salinas, CA 93901       

  
2021 Officers 

Master:  Thomas Crompton, PM 
Senior Warden:  Mike Chasen 

Junior Warden: Sam Mante, PM 
Treasurer:  John Williams, PM 
Secretary: J. David Isaac, PM 

Chaplin: Mark Washburn, DDS 
Marshal: Nelson Cargo 

Junior Deacon:  Brian Vanderpool 
Senior Steward:  Tom Folliard 

Junior Steward:  Jim Riley 
Tiler: Ron Wilmoth, PM 



 

 

   

From the East 
Brothers and Friends of Salinas Lodge, 
 
It has now been over a year since we were able to meet together in person 
and now, we can finally meet in person again!  We’ve all missed the 
opportunity to get together with our brethren.  The Grand Master’s in person 
meeting instructions are no longer in force and we can attend our lodge as 
before.  We will celebrate getting back together again by enjoying a nice 
meal of hamburgers and all the fixin’s prepared by your Senior Warden and 
his minions in the Steward’s Committee.  Please plan on attending and 
having a good time together.  And…we can once again plan on Degrees. 

 
We kept the faith and have come out on the other side, intact, if not complete.  We have had some 
losses during the past fifteen months, and we will discuss them.  The passing of Nick Cominos and 
Herschel Amos leading the way.  We will all have to be cognizant of the safety concerns involved 
in getting back together and remember the universal safety precautions, hand washing, sanitizing & 
etc.  The Hall Association has provided the necessary personal and institutional protective 
equipment for safe meetings.  Touchless hand sanitizer near the front door and hand sanitizer 
containers spread throughout the hall.  We will not require proof of vaccination or negative 
COVID-19 tests, masks are no longer required.  If you feel safer wearing your mask, by all means 
continue to do so. 
 
I would remind our members that dues were due and payable in January.  You should have received 
your dues notices directly from Grand Lodge this year.  You can either pay by check or by credit 
card.  Only takes a few minutes if you are online with Grand Lodge through iMember.  If not it 
only takes a few minutes to sign up.  All you need is web access and your member number printed 
on your membership card.  Please remit your dues 
payments as soon as possible. 
 
We will resume the occasional “Brobucks” get-
togethers.  If you would like to join us and be 
included, text or email myself or one of your 
officers for information.  If you know of a brother 
in need, reach out to our brethren and to the lodge.   
 
We’d like to hear how our brethren handled the 
period of enforced quarantine.  If you would like to 
share some of your stories in our Trestleboard, 
please do not hesitate.  Again, contact one of your 
lodge officers or our editor, Brother George Lange.  
 



 

 

Our coaching staff remains available for coaching and if anyone wants to move forward in their 
progress forward through the degrees or learn/review any officer’s ritual, now’s the time.  Contact 
your candidate’s coach or officer’s coach and get this work completed before we start meeting 
again.  We’ll be able to start the year with a bang!  
 
And don’t forget, for the first time in 15 months, TUESDAY NIGHT IS…LODGE NIGHT! 
 
Fraternally, 
Thomas C. Crompton, PM 
Master, Salinas Lodge #204 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

From the West 
  

Happy July!   
  
We made it!!!  Our first live stated meeting in our lodge room 
will be on July 13th.  Come out for a hamburger buffet with all 
the options, great company and a fantastic live in-person 
stated meeting… 
 

Please reach out to your brothers and pass the word 
so we can have a packed house once again! 
  
I look forward being back together and seeing 
everyone in-person. 
  
Mike Chasen 
Senior Warden 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 

From the South  
Brethren,	
	
Now	that	our	July	stated	meeting	will	be	held	in	person	in	
the	lodge	for	the	first	time	in	a	year,	I	encourage	all	the	
brethren	to	come	out	and	attend	to	meet,	greet	and	dwell	
together	in	unity	and	most	importantly	support	our	line	of	
officers.	Let	us	show	that	Masonry	is	alive	and	well	in	
Salinas.		

	
We	have	another	prospective	candidate	which	
I	will	be	meeting	soon.	I	will	keep	the	WM	and	
the	lodge	posted	on	it.		
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	for	the	
Lodge,	our	line	of	officers	and	the	Craft.		
	
Fraternally,		
Sam	Mante,	PM	
Junior	Warden	
 

---------------------------------------------- 
 

ON TUESDAY,  
JULY 13th WE WILL 
NOT BE MEETING BY 

ZOOM. 
 

WE ARE HAVING 
OUR DINNER AND 

STATED MEETING AS 
GOD HAD 

INTENDED... AT THE 
LODGE BUILDING. 

 


